
You're Invited to Our Housewarming Party! 

Dear Neighbors, 

We are excited to announce that we have recently moved into the neighborhood and would love 

for you to join us in celebrating our new home! 

Date: Saturday, October 14th, 2023 

Time: 4:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Location: 123 Welcome Lane, YourTown 

We'll have food, drinks, and a great opportunity to meet each other. Please bring your favorite 

dish or beverage to share! 

RSVP by October 7th to let us know if you can make it. 

Looking forward to meeting you all! 

Warm regards, 

Your New Neighbors 


